Lawmakers should be required to take an oath to “Do no harm”.

Before considering any new law which place additional burdens on the citizenry, ask “Is there are problem with the
current system?” The answer is no. Responsible firearms owners continue to act responsibly and criminals continue
to thumb their noses at whatever “feel good” laws you decide to place us under.

| urge all of you to VOTE NO on SB 764 and its dash 4 amendment.
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